
Notice to Gym Members 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Members, 

We are committed to providing a safe and healthy environment for our valued gym members. To 

ensure this, we have implemented rigorous disinfection strategies in our facilities, including: 

• Frequent cleaning and sanitizing of all equipment and high-touch surfaces. 

• Installation of hand sanitizing stations throughout the gym. 

• Enhanced cleaning protocols before and after group classes. 

• Regular inspections to ensure compliance with health guidelines. 

• Mandatory mask policy in non-exercise areas. 

Your health and safety is our top priority, and we appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a 

clean workout environment. 

Thank you for your understanding. Stay safe and healthy! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Gym Name] 


